Founding Fathers’ Continuing Education Scholarship Form
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GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

The founding Fathers’ Continuing Education Scholarship was created to assist PPGCSA members
who cannot regularly attend PPGCSA meetings due to financial circumstances. If you are a
Class A, SM or C member and your course does not pay for you to attend meetings, this
scholarship is for you! Applications must be submitted at least 21 days in advance of the fall or
spring meeting. A random drawing will be held approximately 20 days prior to determine the
winner of the scholarship. The winner will receive free registration and two nights lodging to
for the upcoming meeting.

This application is also available online.

Name: Facility Name:
Address: City:
State: Zip:

Please mail or fax completed applications to:

Peaks & Prairies GCSA
P.O. Box 807

Lolo, MT 59847
(406) 273-0791
Fax: (406) 273-0791



